APPENDIX F4

From: Licensing (SCDC

To: Natasha Wade-Guest

Subject: FW: Childerley Orchard alcohol licence
Date: 22 November 2023 07:31:39

----- Original Message-----

From: Susan Anne Papworth

Sent: 21 November 2023 19:02

To: Licensing (SCDC) <Licensing@scambs.gov.uk>
Subject: Childerley Orchard alcohol licence

To whom it may concern

Having only just been notified of a local sign and there being no application posted on south cambs planning
website, I am writing to you to strongly voice my objection . Living locally at Cold Harbour Farm it is bad
enough to have to listen to the noise transmitted from the two festivals Friday to Sunday and dread the thought
of an alcohol licence and change of use to Childerley Orchard to holding events 7 days a week .

I sincerely hope you consider this application and the effect this will have on local people.

I look forward to hearing response.

Best regards

Sue Papworth DVSA ADI
Toads School of Driving
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